
From: McGhin, Brandy

To: Pelham, Shasta; Troy Crews; Melissa Garber

Cc: Medearis, Katrina; Growth Management

Subject: RE: Busy Bee Warehouse - 183 SW Waterford Ct.

Date: Wednesday, August 9, 2023 3:29:23 PM
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Good afternoon, we have received the payment for tap and impact fees. The

Certificate of Occupancy can be released.

 

 

Thank you,

Brandy J. McGhin
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Brandy J. McGhin | Customer Service Manager | City of Lake City | 173 NW Hillsboro St. | Lake City, FL 32055

Office: 386-719-5774 | Email: mcghinb@lcfla.com

 

 

 

 

From: Pelham, Shasta <PelhamS@lcfla.com> 

Sent: Monday, July 3, 2023 4:55 PM

To: Troy Crews <troy_crews@columbiacountyfla.com>; Melissa Garber

<mgarber@columbiacountyfla.com>

Cc: Medearis, Katrina <MedearisK@lcfla.com>; McGhin, Brandy <McGhinB@lcfla.com>; Growth

Management <growthmanagement@lcfla.com>

Subject: Busy Bee Warehouse - 183 SW Waterford Ct.

 

Good Afternoon,

 

The City of Lake City has not received the tap and impact fees associated with the

Busy Bee Warehouse located at 183 SW Waterford Ct. his project. Please do not issue

the Certificate of Occupancy prior to the payment of these fees.

 

 

Shasta M. Pelham

Utility Service Coordinator

173 NW Hillsboro St.

Lake City, FL 32055

pelhams@lcfla.com

Phone: (386) 719-5786
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PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from City

officials regarding City business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your

email communications may be subject to public disclosure.

 

 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from City officials
regarding City business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your email
communications may be subject to public disclosure.
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